PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE
THE CITY OF SALIDA PLANNING
COMMISSION AND NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING BEFORE THE CITY OF SALIDA
CITY COUNCIL CONCERNING AN
ADDENDUM TO THE CITY OF SALIDA
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC
AND INTERESTED PERSONS: PLEASE
TAKE NOTICE: that on June 13, 2023 at
or about the hour of 6:00 p.m., a public
hearing will be conducted by the Salida
Planning Commission at City Council
Chambers, 448 East First Street, Suite
190, Salida, Colorado and online at the
following link: https://attendee.gotowebinar.
com/rt/1909092342220683277 The
Salida Planning Commission will make a
recommendation to Salida City Council
regarding an addendum to the Salida
Comprehensive Plan adopting a Future Land
Use Map (FLUM).
Any recommendation by the Planning
Commission for the Addendum to the
Comprehensive Plan shall be forwarded
to the City Council for review and a public
hearing scheduled for June 20, 2023, at or
about the hour of 6:00 p.m., at City Council
Chambers, 448 East First Street, Suite 190,
Salida, Colorado and online at the following
link: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/
register/6382995264411204366
The principal purpose of this Plan, and the
addition of a FLUM, is to serve as a guiding
document for growth and development.
The current draft FLUM is available on the
City website at https://www.cityofsalida.
com/commdev/page/future-land-use-map-
flum. Further information on the application
may be obtained from the Community
Development Department, (719) 530-2634.
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